Major John C. Fetterman (Ret.)
NASBLA Deputy Executive Director

Major John Fetterman was hired by NASBLA in January 2010 as the association’s first Law Enforcement Director. In this capacity, Fetterman worked to integrate and coordinate law enforcement programs within NASBLA and to improve the nonprofit organization’s law enforcement program value to its members.  Early in 2014 Fetterman was promoted to Deputy Executive Director maintaining a focus on NASBLA's training and law enforcement programming.
 Before joining the NASBLA staff, Fetterman worked for the Bureau of Marine Patrol for 32 years. He began his career with the Maine agency in 1977 as a field officer. Much of his career with the Marine Patrol was spent as chief pilot, flying some 12,000 hours in multiple aircraft. In non-flight duties, Major Fetterman also supervised the Bureau’s Special Services where he focused on safety programs within both the recreational and commercial boating communities. In 2001 he was promoted to deputy chief and he served as coastal boating law administrator for the state of Maine until December 2009. 

Major Fetterman was an active member in the Maine Emergency Management Agency’s Emergency Response Team and the Sector Northern New England Coast Guard Executive Steering Committee. He served as project leader for Maine in drafting the “first in the nation” memorandum of agreement with the U.S. Coast Guard on enforcement of Safety and Security Zones.

Shortly after being named Maine’s coastal BLA, Major Fetterman was elected to serve on the executive board of the Northern Association of Boating Administrators (NABA), moving through the ranks to serve as vice president for 2005-06. He joined the NASBLA Executive Board as a member-at-large in 2005-06, then moving through the ranks, he led NASBLA as president in 2007-08. Fetterman also served as vice chair of NASBLA’s new Homeland Security Committee (now the Preparedness & Response Subcommittee of the Governmental Affairs Committee) when it was established in 2004, then served as committee chair in 2005. In June 2006 and again in 2009, he was appointed to the U.S. Coast Guard National Boating Safety Advisory Council for two three-year terms and in 2012 was appointed to the National Maritime Security Advisory Committee NMSAC, and advisory committee to USCG and Department of Homeland Security.

A native of Pittsburgh, Penn., Fetterman attended the University of Pittsburgh from 1971 to 1975. His early years in Maine were spent sailing and working on several charter boats in the Boothbay Harbor area. His love of sailing and boating made his career choice an easy one when he moved to Maine. Major Fetterman and his wife, Cathy, live in Manchester, Maine, and have four grown and married children and six grandchildren.

